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Dear Parents/Carers,

Governors Autumn Newsletter

We all hoped that by now Covid restrictions would be eased enough to enable us all to enjoy something of a normal festive period, but things have not turned out quiet that way. We maintain our frequent review of our Risk Assessments and are confident our measures are sufficient to reduce the risks if we all play our part. It looks like we will continue through the Spring term with the frequent need to reassess how we run our school. 

Mrs Forrest, our brilliant and inspiring Head Teacher is moving onto pastures new. To many it may have been a surprise but we cannot and should not stand in the way of personal development so she leaves with the blessings of the Governing Body even though we will miss her tremendously. STAR also leaves us, and I know she will also be missed by many. Next term we welcome our current Deputy Headteacher Mr Brooks as our acting Head for the Spring term. Mr Brooks will maintain the continuity we need. Mr Brooks has demonstrated his commitment by helping us achieve the Silver Award in Rights Respecting Schools. We as a Governing Body are very proud that as a school family, we are taking ourselves to new levels of performance beyond other schools. Our new Headteacher will be joining our school in the summer term and I am sure you will join us in welcoming her into the family our St John Fisher Catholic Primary School. 
We are progressing our performance as your Governing Body and already many of the Governors have undertaken further personal development to help them fulfil the expectations of their role. We will continue to progress this through the coming terms as well as continue to progress all the schools’ objectives which make our school the shining light that it is.

On behalf of the Governing Body, we wish you a peaceful and safe festive holiday and best wishes for the coming year 2022.  🙏
Merry Christmas and Happy New Year! 🎄🎅
Kind regards, 
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Daryl Oprey 

Chair of Governing Body 
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At St John Fisher we shine!
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